
 

16 March 2017  

 

Good morning 

 

  

 

Thank you for allowing Coliban Water the opportunity to provide comment on the proposed 

Customer Service Code changes. We wish to advise that we are comfortable with the 

recommended changes and are happy to support the ESC’s proposal. 

 

  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

  

 

Kind regards 

 

  

 

Kath 

 

Kath Hansford 

General Manager Stakeholder Services (Interim)  

 

  

  

 

Address: 

 

37-45 Bridge Street Bendigo  

 

 

Postal: 

 

 

PO Box 2770, Bendigo VIC 3554  

 

 

Website: 

 

 

http://www.coliban.com.au 

 
 

http://www.coliban.com.au/

